

## THANK-YOU LETTER

To the H. Stepic CEE Charity

## Our dear donators!

Pskov Regional Branch of the Russian Children's Foundation is grateful for your consideration and donation aiming at supporting indigent children.

We are glad to know that there are so kind people who help to make children happy. Thanks to you it became possible to help children from State Institution of Public Health "Regional Children's Home".

There are approximately 50 babies and toddlers up to 3-4 years old and any kind of support and attention on adults' side is important for them. The funds in the amount of 15 000 Euro were spent on purchasing of diapers and replacement of window units in children's rooms, bathrooms and balcony.

Thanks to you life of these children became more comfortable.

Thank you for all compassion that lives in your hearts and for your aptitude and desire to provide with joy the ones who need it most. Children's eyes will always be glowing with heartfelt gratitude for your concern. Your support makes us stronger and helps us to work more efficiently.

With best regards, gratitude and hope of our further successful cooperation,



Vice-Chairman of the Pskov Regional Branch of the Russian Children's Foundation

T. A. Bodrova

25.07.2011

